
 

    

 

Biodiversity Mini Workshop 

Professional Development for Teachers 

Thursday September 17th 2020  2.00pm - 3.30pm 

On Zoom: a link will be sent to you when you register 

Biodiversity is one of the Resource modules in the ResourceSmart Schools program. The aim of this 

module is to help schools to improve the biodiversity within the school grounds, outside the school 

grounds, and within the local community.  

An expert panel comprising Katrina Watson from 
Parks Victoria, Tess Grieves from the North Central 
CMA, and Britt Gregory from River Detectives will 
join us to discuss: 
 

• Victoria’s Nine Ecosystems 
 

• Landcare and how schools can benefit by 
partnering with their local groups 
 

• River Detectives 
 

We will also be joined by Raelene from St Francis of the Fields, Terry from Winters Flat Primary 
School, Chris from Malmsbury Primary School and a student from Eppalock Primary School to share 
their stories of improving biodiversity within the school grounds and in the local community.  
 

Bring along your questions and your own stories. 

Register your interest with Ellen on resourcesmart@lmwrrg.vic.gov.au  
 
Invite others from your school to do the same, we have no limits on attendee numbers for these 
FREE workshops. A link will be sent to you a few days before the workshop. 
 
 

    
Bringing Citizen Science to Victorian Classrooms 
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